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Dear Chair and Senate Committee On Health Care 

 

 I am a 40 year resident in southern Oregon with long invovlement with our health 

care and housing programs in the Rogue Valley. 

From their inception I have been a member of our two coordinated care 

organization's community advisory committees ( All Care and Jackson Care Connect 

as well 

as organization such as Oregon Action and Health Care for All Oregon. 

I have seen the solid growth of OHP and health care reform over some time. With 

this background I strongly urge you to support SB528.  In order to insure that 

the progress for health care across our state is being received equitably by all our 

neighbors and communities the Regional Health Equity Coalitions have proven  

to be  an essential component of health care for all.   We have seen this in our Rouge 

Valley.  And SB 528 will increase this essential work into more 

communities across our state. 

I strong urge your support for this important bill. 

Rich Rohde   124 Ohio St Ashland, OR 97520 


